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Title IX benefits all students and is at the heart of efforts to create gender equitable schools. Washington College maintains policies, practices and programs that do not discriminate against anyone based on gender.  The Title IX Coordinator oversees all complaints of sex discrimination and identifying and addressing any patterns or systemic problems that arise during the review of such complaints.  If you need additional information or have questions, please contact Candace Wannamaker at cwannamaker2@washcoll.edu or 410-778-7752.

